

European Association of Cardiovascular Imaging A Registered Branch of the ESC



To promote excellence in clinical diagnosis, research, technical development, and education in cardiovascular imaging in Europe.

Sophia Antipolis, 18 November 2014

To: Dr. Elena Surkova

Contact Address:

Cardiovascular Surgery Department Samara State Medical University K.Marxa Str., 165 B 443087 Samara Russian Federation

Dear Dr. Surkova,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been awarded an EACVI Training Grant for year 2015.

The sum of 12,000 Euros will be paid by bank transfer, starting at the beginning of your programme at the host institution. The starting date of this Training Grant period should also be agreed with the receiving institution.

If you plan to attend the EuroEcho-Imaging Congress, 3-6 December 2014 in Vienna, Austria, we are delighted to offer you an entrance badge to access the congress.

Last but not least, the **Inaugural Ceremony** of EuroEcho-Imaging will take place on Wednesday 3 December at 16:00 in Lecture Room Schubert - where you will be announced and will receive a diploma. You are cordially invited to attend the ceremony and we thank you for confirming your presence.

Once again, we congratulate you on winning this award.

With our best regards,

Prof. Bernard Cosyns Chair of the EACVI Education Committee Prof. Patrizio Lancellotti EACVI President 2012-2014



European Association of Cardiovascular Imaging A Registered Branch of the ESC



To promote excellence in clinical diagnosis, research, technical development, and education in cardiovascular imaging in Europe.